## King Edwin Primary School

Head Teacher - Mr Callaghan-Wetton Fourth Avenue, Edwinstowe, Notts NG21 9NS

Tel: (01623) 822111

E Mail: <u>office@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk</u> Website: <u>www.kingedwin.notts.sch.uk</u>



Dear Parents/Carers.

It has been drawn to our attention that our planned PGL meeting date clashes with the FOKE disco on Tuesday 21st May. Therefore, we are going to change the date of the PGL meeting to Thursday 23rd May at 4:30pm. This meeting will be on Teams. We have decided to do this as we did not want the Year 6 children missing out on either event. Sorry if this has caused any inconvenience but we wanted to give parents as much notice as possible.

There will also be a SATs meeting on Teams on Tuesday 26<sup>th</sup> March at 4:30pm. This meeting will inform you of how SATs week will work and about the papers the children will be sitting. There will also be an opportunity to ask any questions you may have.

Thank you for your continued support,
Miss Hawkins, Mr Worrall, Miss Smith and Mrs Glover































